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CHORUS

Lets place a bet - that Iâ€™ll be there - lets place a a
bet - letâ€™s play it fare - you can just believe in the
justice - lets place a bet â€“ lets place a bet - that I
donâ€™t care - lets place a bet - that your that real -
lets place a bet - that youâ€™re going to care a lot
longer

VERSE 1

From up these stairs - you look different down there-(
scream- mo) is that supposed to mean come down to
where you at - now that Iâ€™m downstairs - and you
showing me whatâ€™s on the TV - and your smiling
and laughing allot - then we go outside - on the porch -
and me you got in the ride and left -

CHORUS

Lets place a bet - that Iâ€™ll be there - lets place a a
bet - letâ€™s play it fare - you can just believe in the
justice - lets place a bet â€“ lets place a bet - that I
donâ€™t care - lets place a bet - that your that real -
lets place a bet - that youâ€™re going to care a lot
longer

VERSE 2

Now that you was at this pool hall - where I met you -
you were seaming so into me - and I asked you for your
number - and you were guaranteed - to be in the place
on our foundation - it's like every time I hit a pool ball -
yo head is just dangling over there - were at least be
cool - from this angle

CHORUS

Lets place a bet - that Iâ€™ll be there - lets place a a
bet - letâ€™s play it fare - you can just believe in the
justice - lets place a bet â€“ lets place a bet - that I
donâ€™t care - lets place a bet - that your that real -
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lets place a bet - that youâ€™re going to care a lot
longer

VERSE 3

Third separate girl - I met her at a baseball game - her
name was Cindy - she had a brother name Mark - she
said she likes it at dark - and I told her - that she looks
good - and she looked at me â€“ and she said I feel the
same - now if thatâ€™s player- will it always be - and I
can still call Cindy - and she still likes me

CHORUS

Lets place a bet - that Iâ€™ll be there - lets place a a
bet - letâ€™s play it fare - you can just believe in the
justice - lets place a bet â€“ lets place a bet - that I
donâ€™t care - lets place a bet - that your that real -
lets place a bet - that youâ€™re going to care a lot
longer

VERSE 4

Fourth separate girl - she like me better than a worry -
and that is what she was used too - her name was Alicia
- and she was a dental nurse - she quenched my thirst -
and now Cindy and those other girls - didnâ€™t know
about Alicia - so there was never a problem with justice.

CHORUS

Lets place a bet - that Iâ€™ll be there - lets place a a
bet - letâ€™s play it fare - you can just believe in the
justice - lets place a bet â€“ lets place a bet - that I
donâ€™t care - lets place a bet - that your that real -
lets place a bet - that youâ€™re going to care a lot
longer
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